
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Omega Multi-Academy Trust is consulting on the admissions arrangements for all its 
academies. Legally, Omega Multi-Academy Trust is the Admissions Authority for all its member 
academies and has developed admission arrangements which ensures all academies within the 
Trust have a unified approach to admissions whilst ensuring the individual character of each 
academy is maintained. 
  
All state-funded schools have a set of admissions rules, published admission number and 
oversubscription criteria to help them process school applications consistently, transparently 
and fairly in accordance with the 2021 School Admissions Code. Details of our duty can be 
found here School Admissions Code. 
  
Please note that there have been no changes to our admissions arrangements. 
  
Please click this link Admissions Policies for consultation  to read our proposed admission 
arrangements for the 2025/26 academic year. If you have any comments, queries or concerns 
about these, please email enquiries@omegamat.co.uk , no later than the 31st January 2024. 
  
With thanks, 
  
Omega Multi-Academy Trust 
Omegamat.co.uk 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-admissions-code--2
https://omegamat.co.uk/about-us/key-documents/admissions-documents
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